
THE GREAT SHAKEOUT- SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA   
Thurs, October 20th, 10:20 a.m. (Earthquake drill) 

 

To: all parents and students: 
 

Our school will be participating in the above earthquake 
drill at the assigned date and time.  Our students will listen 
for the sound of a whistle and then stop, drop and hold on 
for an extended period of time until the “all clear” is given. 

 

This drill is very important as it will introduce children to 
the events of an actual quake and the aftermath. 

 

We practice an earthquake drill every month, however, this 
drill is designed to allow the Fire Department, Police 

Department and other agencies to coordinate their efforts. 
 

We encourage parents to practice Earthquake drills at 
home as well.   
Thank you  


